
ANNOUNCEMENT

Change in Editorship of Memory & Cognition

Robert Bjorkcompletes his regular 4-year term as editor of Memory & Cognition in 1985. The
Publications Committee of theGoverning Board of The Psychonomic Society is pleased to announce
that Alice F. Healy has agreed to be the next editor (1986-1989). After January 1, 1985, please
sendmanuscripts to Dr. Healy at: Department of Psychology, University of Colorado, Muenzinger
Building, Campus Box 345, Boulder, CO 80309.
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